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Friday 3rd November 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
2023 Poppy Appeal 
The Royal British Legion have dropped off a box of poppies and associated items. Year 6 will be 
going around school next week and selling them. We have been provided with a collection box, so 
do please send your child in with the exact money should you like to purchase/donate. The school is 
unable to provide change. All donations are gratefully received. 
 

                                         
 
Suggested donations are: 

• Zip pull - 50p 

• Silicon wristband - £1 

• Reflector poppy - 50p 

• Slap band - £1.50 

• Paper poppy - any donation  
 
Consideration for our school neighbours 
Our neighbours ask politely for your co-operation in not blocking their driveways. Do please 
remember that West Street and Ivy Dene Terrace are private roads and the residents pay for the 
maintenance of these roads themselves. These are not public roads and you are not permitted to 
park there. Thank you.  
 
School photographs – Thursday 9th November 
A reminder that, individual and sibling photographs are being taken in school next Thursday. Pre-
school and infant siblings are welcome to a photo session between 8.45 and 9.00 – for those 
families only; please bring all your children in together, along the path in front of the office and line-
up by the back of the school hall. Please leave pushchairs outside the hall. Siblings in school will 
have their photos taken later in the school day. Thank you. 
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Children in Need – Wednesday 15th November 

There will be a mufti day for the children to support this wonderful cause. Details of how to easily donate 

directly can be found by clicking on this ParentPay link: 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=12409  

Please ensure that mufti clothes are warm and practical, no football kits or fancy-dress costumes are worn 

and that coats are provided. Year 3 swimmers can come to school in their mufti clothes and Year 2 may wear 

their Forest School clothes to school if you wish. 

 
Pantomime – Wednesday 20th December 
We are going to the Panto on the last day of term - Oh yes we are! Please make sure to go onto 
ParentPay to make your contribution towards the cost of the coach and to consent to your child 
taking part in this exciting trip. Many thanks to those who have done so already. FOBS have, once 
again, very generously paid the cost of the theatre ticket for every child in the school. Further 
details will be provided closer to the day. 
 
Birthday sweets and treats 
Please do not send in sweets and treats for classmates for birthdays and other occasions. There are 
children in school with severe food allergies who must not be put at risk. 
 
Water bottles are for water 
A reminder that as part of Healthy Schools we encourage children to drink water during the school day. This 

is the best start to a healthy life and best for your children’s teeth, as advised by Health England. Please do 

not fill water bottles with fruit juices or squash. Thank you.  
 
Children may bring a small carton of juice/squash in their lunch box from home if you wish but no fizzy drinks 

please. 

 
Cup of Kindness 
This week’s winner is from Year R 
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Dates for the Months Ahead 

November 

Tuesday 7th    Whole school  Flu vaccinations  
(E-consent needed- deadline was 2nd November) 

Thursday 9th     Whole school  Photos; individuals & siblings 

Thursday 16th    9.15am  New intake School Tour  
Friday 17th   Years 4, 5 & 6  Opera Arts event at Corby Cube 
Tuesday 28th    9.15am  New intake School Tour  

 

December 

Monday 4th    Year R   Church visit 

Monday 11th    KS1 (YR, 1 & 2)  Christmas Play 9:15am & 6pm 

Tuesday 12th   KS2 (Y3,4,5 & 6) Christmas Play 9:15am & 6pm 

Tuesday 19th    Whole school  Love Food Christmas dinner   

Wednesday 20th   Whole School  Trip to Cinderella panto at Corby Cube  

 

 

Term Break School Closes Back to School 

October Half Term  Friday October 20th 3.15/20pm Tuesday 31st October  

Christmas Wednesday 20th December 2.00pm Thursday 4th January 2024 

February half term Friday 17th February 3.15/20pm 
2024 

Monday 26th February 2024 

Easter Thursday 28th March 2.00pm 2024 Monday 15th April 2024 

May Half Term Friday 24th May 3.15/20pm 2024 Monday 3rd June 2024 

Summer Friday 19th July 2.00pm 2024 Wednesday 4th September 2024 

 
Enjoy the weekend,   

 
Claire Shortt,  

Headteacher 

 
Any concerns about your child’s education or welfare please make contact with the class teacher: 

Miss Baker: d.baker@my-bps.co.uk 

Miss Durman: g.durman@my-bps.co.uk 

Mrs West: p.west@my-bps.co.uk 

Mrs Neale: p.neale@my-bps.co.uk 

Mr Ferguson: g.ferguson@my-bps.co.uk 

Mr Hancock: c.hancock@my-bps.co.uk 

Mrs Italiano: a.italiano@my-bps.co.uk 

Mr Wheeler: m.wheeler@my-bps.co.uk  

 

Any concerns about ordering school lunches: 

office@my-bps.co.uk 

 

Any questions about paying for school trips or your accounts: 

bursar@broughtonprimary.northants-ecl.gov.uk  
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